RECEIVED ON: January 18, 2024 Council Meeting: 01/23/24

Agenda Item No: 10

From: Rigo Garcia
To: William Martinez
Subject: FW: Uptown trees

Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024 4:21:17 PM

Rigo Garcia | City Clerk City Clerk Department | 13230 Penn St. | Whittier, CA 90602 (562) 567-9850 | Email: RGarcia@cityofwhittier.org | www.cityofwhittier.org Go Green! Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email and any information and/or files transmitted /attached with it may contain confidential information that is exempt from disclosure under applicable law, and is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. No right to confidentiality is waived by this email transmission. If you are not the intended recipient, or responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, dissemination, distribution, or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving them in any manner. Thank you.

----Original Message-----

From: Jane Gothold <janegothold@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 12:56 PM
To: Rigo Garcia <rgarcia@cityofwhittier.org>

Subject: Uptown trees

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

As a former member of your Historic Resources Commission, I strongly recommend that you do an Environmental Impact study before you undertake removal of all the cooling elements (trees).

For many of the business involved, the buildings are "vintage", and the shade provides most of their heat protection. Planting new trees will not provide any shade for many years.

Sincerely

Jane Gothold

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department